
© 2024 Diamond McCarthy LLP

Chris Sullivan has been selected by the Judges of the 
Northern District of California as a Lawyer 
Representative to the Ninth Circuit for the Northern 
District of California
October 30, 2015

Six lawyers are selected each year and serve a three year term.  Lawyer Representatives are chosen from a highly-qualified and 
diverse group of applicants.  A welcome reception will be held on November 17th in the San Francisco courthouse.


